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Dear Editors and Reviewers: 

We submitted the manuscript of “Application of computer-assisted 

navigation in isolating congenital maxillomandibular syngnathia, case report” on 

Nov 8nd, 2018 (No.43385) for your kind consideration to be published on 

World Journal of Clinical Cases.  

We received detailed comments, questions, and suggestions from you 

and the Reviewers on Jun. 10th, 2019. We appreciated these comments, 

questions, and suggestions, which provided great help in revising the current 

manuscript. Now, we have finished the revision of the manuscript and 

re-submitted online. We have taken all the suggestions and advices from the 

reviewers, supplemented patient information，modified the structure of 

abstract and case presentation and the corresponding contents in the revised 

manuscript. All the revisions in the manuscript are highlighted in red. We 

believe the revised manuscript has been improved greatly and hope it can be 

accepted by your journal. 
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